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Collins). Notes with a full 
explanation and a booking form 
will be sent home on the first day 
of next term. 
 
Also coming up early next term is 
the excursion to Inglenook dairy – 
permission forms will come home 
at the end of week 1 – the 
excursion itself is free but we do 
need to pay for the bus. 
 
At the beginning of term 3 we look 
forward to welcoming Darcy, 
Ryder and Harvey to Warrenheip 
PS. Their family are building in the 
area and we look forward to them 
joining us! 
 
Finally, I hope that you all get 
some time over the break to rest, 
relax and re-charge your batteries. 
We are hoping that next term will 
be another fun filled learning 
experience for ourselves as well 
as the children. See you all next 
term! 
 
 
 
Have a great break, 
Arthur Lane 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

July  

Mon  15 Start term 3 

Thu 18 Swim and Gym program starts (every 
Thursday this term) 

Wed 24 Parent teacher interviews 

Fri 26 Inglenook Dairy excursion (all) 

Mon 29 School Council meeting (6pm) 

Wed 31 Mount Clear Kinder visit 

August  

Tue 13 Bulldogs Read skype session (3-6) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community 
Members, 
  
Welcome to the final newsletter 
for term 2. What a busy term we 
have had – even just in this last 
week we have celebrated Prime 
Minister for the Day and spent all 
day yesterday learning and 
playing with the Asanti Dance 
Theatre from Ghana in west 
Africa. 
 
On Wednesday the weather was 
not quite warm enough for the 
promised water fights to take 
place but the children had a great 
day anyway and the activities 
were well organised by the PM 
and his team.  
 
Yesterday we had the grade 4-6 
children from Little Bendigo join 
us for a day of drumming, singing 
and dancing with Appiah, Kofi 
and Yoga, as well as learning 
about the culture, food and family 
life of Ghana. I hope that the 
parents who were able to come 
along to the performance were as 
impressed as I was with the 
amount of work that the 
performers and the children had 
put in during the day! I hope to 
upload a video of some of the 

performance to facebook 
sometime today. 
 
I am including a community notice 
in this newsletter about Lacrosse. 
Tasi, who ran our lacrosse 
lessons last term and during 
winter sports, has asked me to 
pass these around in case there 
are any interested children. 
 
Many thanks to all the parents 
who have already returned your 
Swim and Gym notes for next 
term – you have made our lives 
much much easier! I will chase up 
the very few remaining notes at 
the beginning of next term. 
Several of you have asked about 
the payment, including whether 
you have enough CSEF to cover 
swimming. We will send home 
family accounts in the first couple 
of weeks so you will be able to see 
where you are up to. 
 
On the second Wednesday of 
term we will be offering parent 
teacher interviews to all families 
who want them. The interviews 
will run from 1.30pm until 5pm, 
and children will still be expected 
at school as normal between 9 
and 3.30pm. All four of us will be 
available for a chat (including Mrs 

?  Weekly Puzzle  ? 
 

A puzzler for the holiday – you might need to 

look this up!! 

 

If ‘Adam’ and ‘Joseph’ go with ‘SMITH’ and 

‘Ian’ and ‘Alexander’ go with ‘FLEMING, what 

do ‘John’ and ‘Ogden’ go with? 
 

Last week’s winner: David – the answer was 5. 


